Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: warrenrogers@cox.net

Sent: Sunday, February 15, 2015 4:18 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes:

We do not want to send the cold water out of Lake Almanor. Please hear us citizens who have homes there
and we ourselves. We have been involved with this beautiful Lake area since 1974.

Thank you for considering our request along with the many other people contacting you regarding this issue.
Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Warren & Gloria Rogers

(and our children Randy and Janine
grandchildren Ryan, Rachel, Brianne, and Daniel requesting same)



